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February   26th,   2021   
  
  

Dear   Fiesta   Gardens   Neighbors,   
  

The   San   Mateo   Foster   City   School   District   will   reopen   elementary   schools   for   in-person   learning   in   
March.   Fiesta   Gardens   International   School   (FGIS)   will   welcome   kindergarten,   first   and   second-grade   
students   to   hybrid   classes   on   March   8.   Third,   fourth,   and   fifth-grade   hybrid   classes   will   begin   on   
March   15.     
  

In   accordance   with   State   and   County   regulations   and   guidelines,   the   hybrid   classes   will   be   smaller   
than   traditional   classes.   To   meet   safety   protocols,   the   section   of   Bermuda   Drive   along   the   campus   will   
be   used   for   student   drop-off   and   pick-up.   Drop   off   will   be   8:05-8:20   am.   Pick   up   will   be   
11:50am-12:15pm..To   avoid   cars   making   U-turns,   we   have   suggested   that   cars   take   a   side   street   off   
of   Bermuda,   continue   down   Fiesta   Drive   and   then   turn   left   onto   Bermuda.   We   will   not   have   students   
on   campus   on   Wednesdays.   
  

We   appreciate   your   understanding   and   support.   
  

Respectfully,  
  
  

Maria   Demattei   
Interim   Principal   
  

  
  

1001   Bermuda   Drive,   San   Mateo   CA   94403   650-312-7737   (fax)   650-312-7697   
Principal:   Jeannette   Ramirez   Administrative   Assistant:   Claudia   Calabrese   

  
  


